
Hi All!  

 

It's time to take pressure off your pockets!! 

This year we will be selling popcorn, candy and snacks through Poppin Popcorn. They are a 
wonderful company and allow each player to keep 50% profit of all their sales! 

We will be running our fundraiser 9/26 -10/10 this year! Just in time to help with uniform 
costs or other season fees! 

Below are a few key points of the fundraiser: 

1. An email will be sent close to the fundraiser time, this will include set up information 
on how to set up your selling site!  

2. Everything is digital, making selling fun and easy! Have the players make a fun video 
to send to friends and family or share the QR code with coworkers! 

3. If your player sells $300 in sales, they will get $150 towards costs for the season! 
4. If you have any questions throughout this fundraiser, please reach out to Robin 

Solomon at miss.robin2025@gmail.com. 

 

Keep an eye out for more information! Thank you for your support and time! 


